
                                                                                                            

Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 8th November 2019  
Harvest Festival 

           
 
The children had a great time delivering the harvest hampers to the local residents 
yesterday. The residents were extremely grateful and thanked the school for the 
pleasant surprise. I would like to express my thanks for the contributions families 
made to make this event so successful. We provided a lot more food than last year 
and more residents were able to benefit from this. 
 
Today the older children have left for their school journey to Wick Court farm in 
Gloucestershire. The children spend a week at the farm including the weekend and so 
will have plenty of time to get to know how a farm works. They will also learn a lot 
about themselves and develop some key life skills. I look forward to the photos! 
Thanks to all the staff who have given up their time to go. 
 
The children in Key Stage 1 are attending a performance of Little Red Riding Hood at 
the Royal Opera House today. What a wonderful opportunity to experience a ballet at 
such a famous place. 
 
Sycamore class performed a ballet to parents yesterday. They worked incredibly hard 
and learnt a complicated routine to perform. Well done to everyone and thank you   
to The New English Ballet company who supported this. 
 
The fundraising event for Chad’s treatment in the United States raised £797.00! 
Thank you to everybody involved.  



Have a great weekend. 
 
Mr. Brown 
 

 

THE DAILY MILE at OLD OAK 
Wormwood Scrubs is a wonderful resource to have, literally on our doorsteps.  Mr. 
Smith would like the children to run as many laps as they can, around the football 
pitches area closest to the school/ community centre, in 15 mins. 
 

Where: Football pitches, Wormwood Scrubs 
When:   Daily, 8:30-8:45am. 

Start date: Monday 18th November 
 

The children can then come to school; get changed into their uniform ready to start 
the day at 8:55am, with a fresh and awake mind.  I will be there to coordinate, and 
some other staff have expressed their interest to join too. 
 
Any further questions, I will hold an information session in the bottom hall at 
9:00am, on Tuesday 12th November. 

 

BOOK FAIR – 11-15th NOVEMBER 
Please encourage your child to read by visiting our book fair next week and perhaps 
you will find the perfect book for your child. The Book fair shop will be open before 
and after school  

           Rememberance Day 11th November                                                                               

Please feel free to wear a poppy to show support on Rememberance day  
 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED – 15th NOVEMBER 
To celebrate Children in Need children may wear yellow or spots and bring in a 
donation to school. All the money will go towards the Children in Need charity. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Monday 11th November – Friends of Wormwood Scrubs in to interview School 
Council about the use of the Scrubs by the local community. 
Tuesday 12th November – Mr. Brown is attending the H&F Cultural Partnership at the 



Lyric Theatre 
Wednesday 13th November - Mr. Brown takes part in a school review at another 
school 
Friday 15th November – School journey children return 
Friday 15th November – Children in Need in school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


